
       TOWN OF HEATH 

PLANNING BOARD MEETING  

      October 27, 2021 

                         

 

Present 
 
Bill Gran, Doug Mason, Jo Travis, Peter Charow, Cathy and Doug Wilkins, Bob 
Viarengo 
 
Call to Order:    7:04pm 
 
The Board approved the minutes of 9/15 2021. 
 
The Board reviewed the proposal by the Wilkins to sub-divide their property.  Upon 
review, the Board determined that both divided properties meet our by-laws and 
therefore the transaction was Approval Not Required (ANR). 
 
 
Meeting closed at 7:17pm. 
 
                                                            Respectfully submitted, 
 
                                                            Bob Viarengo, Secretary pro 
 


